
19 January 2023 

Dear Russell 

Corporate Joint Committees and the broader partnership landscape 

At our meeting on 14 December 2022, the Local Government and Housing Committee agreed to 

undertake work during the autumn term on Corporate Joint Committees (“CJCs”) and their role within 

the broader partnership landscape in Wales. As part of this work the Committee is keen to explore 

how CJCs interact with, and impact, other examples of partnership working in Wales, including Public 

Services Boards and Regional Partnership Boards (“RPBs”). As RPBs is an area of mutual interest, we 

discussed the possibility of holding a joint session with your Committee to look at whether the current 

system provides for the effective delivery of services.  

I would be grateful if you could consider this opportunity for joint working as part of any forward 

work planning discussions you may be having with your Committee. In the meantime, I have asked 

my clerk to ensure that your clerk is kept informed as our planning for the inquiry develops.   

Yours sincerely 

John Griffiths MS 

Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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